
No. S34, Friday 1 March 1996 

PRELIMINARY ASSESSMENT REPORT 

on the 

USE OF JET SKIS ON LAKE TUGGERANONG 

The ACT Planning Authority has prepared a Preliminary Assessment report on the environmental 
factors relatmg to a possible draft Variahon to the Territory Plan to allow jet ski usage on the south 
arm of Lake Tuggeranong. 

The report outlines: 

General Information 
Existing Environmental Condrtions 
Potential Environmental Impacts of the Proposal 
Summary and Conclusions 

This advertisement is to invite public comment on the Preliminary Assessment in order to ensure that 
the possible draft Variation sahsfies community expectations. 

Copies of the Preliminary Assessment report are available for inspection, or free of charge, from the 
following: 

Land and Planning Shopfront ACT Government Shopfront 
John Overall Offices Shop 23 Building B 
220 Northbourne Avenue Homeworld Tuggeranong 
8.30am - 4.30pm Mon - Fri. 9arn - 5pm Mon - Fn (except Wed Barn - 3pm) 

Written submissions should be forwarded by close of business 22 March 1996 to: 

Chief Planner 
ACT Planning Authority 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

General enquires please contact Peter Liston on 2072030. 
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